
April 1~, 1969 

M is s Wilma R . Surls 
2918 Kimmeridge Drive 
East Point, Georgia 30344 

Dear M iss Surls : 

M ay I acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 10 
calling my attention to the hazardous condition of a 
building on Highland Avenue and Glen. Iris Drive . 

M ay I as ure you that we are investigating the bullding 
at this site and the nece s ry step will be ta.ken to 
eliminate this condition. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, J r . 
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